
   

Naples Preschool  

Academy 

1275 Airport Rd. S 

Naples, FL 34104 

Phone 

239-403-7977 

Open Weekdays 

7:00 a.m. to 5:30 

p.m. 

Email 

npa@naplesprescho

olacademy.com 

Website 

www.naplesprescho

olacademy.com 

Sam 

Director 

Janet 

Assistant Director 

December 2023 Newsletter 

          From the office... 

Can you believe it, we have made it half way through the school year.  
Time sure is going by fast. This has been an amazing year. So many 
fun memories have been made with the children and parents. We re-

ally appreciate everyone that helped with our Thanksgiving Feast. 
The children had a lot of fun and filled the tummies with lots of 

yummy food. Thank you! 

Important dates to remember! 

Santa Visit—TBA 

December 4th-8th—Clothing Drive for St. matts House 

December 15th—Holiday Program & Trim A Tree 

December 18th-January 2nd—No VPK, Winter Break 

December 25th & 26th—NPA Closed, Merry Christmas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Naples Preschool Academy will be talking about all the celebrations 
in December! Christmas, Hanukkah, Kwanza, Yule and National Pie 

Day.  

 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 5:30. A late pick up fee 

will be applied to those who pick up after 5:30. The fee is $3 per 

minute. If to many late pick-ups are encountered, this may result in 

termination of services.  

Thank you for all your cooperation and support.  



                           

Sancha—12/3—5 years old 

Princess—12/9—5 years old 

Anthony—12/9—4 years old 

Nova—12/12—5 years old 

Jack—12/31—2 years old 

 

Mrs. Janet—12/4 

Miss. Virginia—12/16 



     Infant News 

HELLO WONDERFUL PARENTS, 
 

  LET’S CELEBRATE with our little ones! Happy Holidays! 
December is a month of joy, festivities and togetherness and 
for some infants this marks their first holiday season. 
    As we celebrate the end of the year, let’s also applaud the 
milestones achieved by our infants . 
   Let’s celebrate the magic of infancy and the precious mo-
ments that have made this month truly special like festive 
decorations, festive melodies, holiday themed craft, themed 
storybooks and winter activities. 
  Our letters for this month are Dd and Gg, color is green, 
shape is square and number is 6.  
    The last month of the year is full of big holidays including 
Christmas, Hanukkah, Kwanzaa which bring families together 
to celebrate their faith and culture. 

 

  December 18 - Hanukkah  
  December 21 - Winter solstice  

  December 25 - Christmas  
  December 26 - Kwanzaa  

  
Wishing you and your families a joyful holiday season filled 
with love, laughter and the enchantment of infancy. 
 

With love, 
Mr. Lumi 



     Infants 



   Ones Newsletter 
It's time to celebrate! 

 
December it's the time of the year to brighten your trees and 

home with festive lights… Get in the spirit! A new year is 
coming soon and another chance for us to get it right! 

 
You must have your pajamas ready, your Santa's Letter and 
behave very well. We will have many activities and parties to 

share with our friends! 
 

This month we will celebrate the wonderful twos of our 
friend Jack, and will support him in his transition process 

towards his new chapter in his new classroom! 
 

In our circle time this month we will work on: 
Letter: Dd and Gg 

Number: 6 
Color: Green  
Shape: Square 

  
          Please don't forget to label your child's                         

belongings with their name, any additional information 
don't hesitate to contact us through the Procare App from 

8:30 am to 5:30 pm. 
See you, 
 Mrs. Cindy & Mrs. Lily 



     One’s 



2’s newsletter 
Happy Holidays!! It’s time to celebrate together as we welcome the upcom-
ing holidays! We are going to have so much fun this month and learn so 

many new things. Our letters of the month are Dd & Gg. Our shape of the 
month is square. Our number of the month is 6 and our color is green! 

We will be having a secret Santa with our class later this month as well as 
many other festive activities.  

We have two new friends that have joined us this month. Welcome Sasha 
and jaeger. We are so happy to have you here! 

Also, I know many of you have met Ms. Maria, she will be helping us until 
June and if you haven’t had a change to meet her, please do! As always, 

thank you so much for your constant support. 

A few reminders: 

-In this class we heavily focus on potty training. Please send lots of extra 
clothes if your child is just beginning the process. There will be accidents! 
-If you are ready for your child to start potty training, please start with 

them during the weekend and we will continue throughout the week! 

-If your child is doing well with potty training and they are in underwear, 
keep them that way please. If they are put back I npull ups they will get 

confused, which can make the process more difficult. 

Please leave pacifiers at home! As per our handbook, pacifiers are not sup-
posed to go past the one year old room. 

Please reach out anytime if you have any questions! 

 
Ms. Jasmine & Ms. Maria 



     Two’s 



3’s Newsletter 
Wow how this year flew by! It is almost time to say 

goodbye to 2023 and hello to 2024.  
This is going to be a busy month for us as we are go-

ing to be getting ready for Christmas and New Years!  
Tis the month to learn about the: 

 
letters : Dd and Gg 
Numbers: 9 and 10  

Shape: Square  
And color: Green  

 
Please remember to bring your child with a labeled 
water bottle everyday!  
 
I would like to ask for a family photo to hang on our 
Family Tree!  

 
December Dates: 

4-8: St. Matthews House clothing drive 
25-26:NPA CLOSED  

Happy Holidays, 

Ms. Virginia & Ms. Paige 



     Three’s 



     VPK Newsletter 

Welcome December! 

This month we will learn about 
Kwanza, Hanukkah and Christmas. 
We will also be having our holiday 
program and International feast on 
December 15th at 10:30 am. Please 
look for sign ups outside the door.  

 

Reminder there will be no school for 
VPK December 18th-January 2. 

Love, 

Mrs. Carol, Mrs. Suerene and Mrs. Olga 



     VPK 


